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READY TO ACHIEVE! 

REOPENING PLAN 2022-23 (August 4, 2022) 
 

University View Academy has always operated as a virtual school with an online learning 
model.  Students will continue to work remotely from the safety of their homes for the 2022-
2023 school year. Teachers and staff will report to offices as scheduled by school leadership.   
 
All employees and visitors (both vaccinated and unvaccinated) to school buildings will be 
required to wear a mask.   
 
University View Academy does not provide transportation to any school-related events. In-
person proctored testing, field trips, or any other events where students will be present will 
be scheduled and facilitated in accordance with federal and/or state guidance. 
   
To better ensure the safety of University View Academy students, families, and staff, all 
students and families must adhere to UVA COVID-19 safety protocol by wearing a mask at all 
school-sponsored events and/or when visiting UVA facilities. Fully vaccinated and 
unvaccinated adults will not be required to wear masks at outdoor events. However, physical 
distancing measures should still be enforced.  
  
UVA recognizes that some students may be unable to comply with the face mask requirement 
due to a disability or medical condition(s). A parent or guardian may submit a face mask 
accommodation/exemption request form available on the school's website if the student is 
unable to comply with the face mask requirement due to a disability or medical condition.  
Forms should be returned via email to UVA's Assistant Superintendent of Operations. 
 
No staff member or student should attend work or school-related events when experiencing 
COVID-19 related symptoms.   

• Anyone with a 100.4+ fever may not remain at school and must be picked up 
immediately.  

• Staff and students will be assessed, as needed, throughout the day for symptoms of 
COVID-19, as defined by the CDC.  

• If a staff member or student experiences any COVID-19 related symptoms, they 
should leave the school building or event site.   

 
University View Academy may continue to limit all in-person events for school and staff to 
essential functions. University View Academy will continue to monitor the social and 
emotional well-being of students and staff through virtual support measures. All University 
View Academy facilities will maintain proper cleaning supplies for daily use including soap, 
paper towels, hand sanitizers, and disinfectant. University View Academy will notify 
employees of close contact with a positive confirmed case.   


